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Dear Parent
Sir/Madam

11tr'October 2021

Greetings from Sharjah Indian School... ....

The Sharjah Private Education Authority in cooperation with the Crisis and Emergency Committee of the
Emirate of Sharjah has announced Face to Face mode of education mandatory for all the students in Sharjah
schools.

In this context you are hereby informed well in advance to make the necessary alrangements as we will be
gradually making 100% Face to Face mode of education compulsory. Hence from l9th October 2021, Grade
VI to XII will have 100% Face to Face mode of education only. There will be no online education and
hybrid mode of learning. Please make the necessary arangements accordingly.

Par'ents of students using school transport are requested to update the transport details of their ward with the
transporl department and pay the transport fees accordingly.

In case of any unavoidable medical condilions of the student, you can contact the undersigned for ways and
means.

Please note the following: .

. All the students (12 years and above, that is from Grade VI to
them a small bottle of sanitizer.

o Students should strictly follow the social distancing norms,

XII) should wear mask, gloves and carry with

o The capacity of the school bus is 1000% now, but proper self-hygiene has to be followed by the student.
o Students should attend the classes in proper school uniform.
. There will not be canteen facility in the school. The students are required to bring their own snacks, lunch and

water which should not be shared with anybody.
r You are requested to update your ward with the latest Covid- 1 9 protocols of the country which has to be followed

while in the school campus and the school bus.
o Please do not send your ward to school in case he / she has any symptoms of Covid-19.

All the students vaccinated or not vaccinated can attend Face to Face classes in school. But we strongly recommend
you to vaccinate your ward to ensure a high degree of safety and security of your ward.

We expect utmost cooperation from your end being our partner in the schooling process of your ward.

With regards,

PRAMOD MAHAJAN
PRINCIPAL


